
 

LAWRENCE TOWNSHIP ZONING COMMISSION MEETING 

November 5, 2018 

The members in attendance: Tedd Finlayson, Frank Bachman, George Downes and Mark Scott. 

The meeting was called to order at 7:22 p.m. by Chairman Tedd Finlayson. 

George Downes made a motion to accept the October 2, 2018 meeting minutes, seconded by 
Mark Scott.  Motion passed and minutes were accepted. 

Commission discussed fence issues and development of smaller houses. 

Chairman Finlayson discussed the distribution box that was installed on a building that it 
appeared to be large enough for a business, which a business cannot operate in that Zoning 
District.  Finlayson was going to ask Zoning Inspector Weekley to check into. 

Discussion on the proposed changes to the Zoning Regulations and which items have been 
approved and which items are still up for discussion.  Updated information will be provided by 
Ann Ackerman at the next meeting. 

Frank Bachman made a motion to adjourn, seconded by George Downes, and meeting was 
adjourned at 8:55 p.m. 

The next Zoning Commission meeting is scheduled for Monday, December 3, 2018 at 7:00p.m. 
at the Lawrence Township Building. 

Respectfully, 

 

_______________________________________________________ 

Ann Ackerman 

 

 

 


